

Reception Newsletter: 22.1.18

Toys to school.

We would really appreciate it if you would discourage your children from bringing toys into school. It is very upsetting when belongings from home are lost or broken in school. It can be difficult for children and staff to manage these items. Sometimes children find it difficult to keep these items in their drawers which also contain book bags, jumpers/cardigans, hats, scarves and gloves.

What's in the box?

We do understand that children love to bring something special to show us therefore after half term the children will take turns to bring a box home at the weekend which they can bring back to school the following week with something special in from home that they would like to show and tell their friends all about.



What's in the





Money, Money, Money!

Next week in mathematics we will be learning about money. Why not take time this weekend to discuss, use and handle money with your child. They may even like to pay for something, quess the change or add up the money in their money boxes.

As always, we love to hear what you've been up to so please feel free to send us evidence such as pictures or written messages of your money discussions and experiences on the slip attached.



Look out next week for a letter regarding the Reception school trip during arts week to 'The House of Objects' and Rising Sun Country Park. We would love lots of help so make sure you keep this diary date, Monday 19th February on your calendars (It's the first day back after the holidays).

We would love you to keep letting us know of any things you have been up to, family events, celebrations and any milestone moments that we can help to celebrate with you and your child.